
DeKalb County has 
two public libraries, 
one located in down-
town Smithville and 
one in Alexandria.

Justin Potter Library, 
located on the square 
in Smithville, has a 

selection of over 
20,000 books, over 
1,500 audiobooks, 
DVD’s and VHS tapes 
for both adults and 
youth to enjoy. 
Community newspa-
pers, along with The 

Tennessean, are avail-
able, along with maga-
zines, electronic 
media, computer and 
internet access, with 
access to the library 
from your home or 
office.

They also have a 
genealogy and history 
room with a large col-
lection of census 
records, family histo-
ries, land records, 
local history and cem-
etery records just to 
name a few. Visitors 
can make copies there, 
fax services and take a 
TWRA exam by 
appointment. They 
have voter registration 
forms, tax forms and 
Notary Public ser-
vices.

The library has sev-
eral events throughout 
the year, such as Older 
American Day, 
Summer Reading 
Program and a party, 

along with holiday 
events, after school 
programs, author 
book signings, com-
puter classes, Dolly 
Parton’s Imagination 
Station, outreach pro-
grams, and special 
p r o g r a m m i n g 
throughout the year 
for all ages.

Justin Potter Library 
is located on South 
First Street in 
Smithville. It can be 
reached at 615-597-
4359 or email www.
dekalblibraries.net.
The library is open 
Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday from 8:30 
a.m. to 5 p.m.; Tuesday 
and Thursday from 

8:30 to 7 p.m.; and 
Saturday 8:30 a.m. to 
12 p.m.

The Alexandria 
Library also offers 
book check out, along 
with DVDs and VHS 
tapes and reading pro-
grams and with com-
puter use. 

The Alexandria 
Library is located at 
109 Public Square, 
Alexandria. Call 615-
529-4124 for more 
information. They are 
open Monday and 
Friday from 11 a.m. 
until 5 p.m., 
Wednesday from 1 
p.m. to 5 p.m., and 
Saturday from 10 a.m. 
to 2 p.m.
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